
 

 

 
ATTN: 

President Boyrs E.Paton 

The National Academy of Sciences of Ukraine 

54 Volodymyrska St., Kyuv-30, 01601 

Ukraine 
 

November 30, 2018 

 

 
RE: Congratulations on the Centennial Anniversary of the NAS of Ukraine 

 

Dear President Borys Paton: 

 

It is my great pleasure to extend my sincere congratulations on the centennial 

anniversary of the National Academy of Sciences of Ukraine. I would like to 

express my deepest respect to the dedication and commitment that the NAS of 

Ukraine has demonstrated for contributing to national development and 

benefiting humanity over the past century.  

 

Although I am unable to join the centennial ceremony next month in Kiev, I 

firmly believe that your unsurpassable leadership and your academy’s 

unparalleled research legacy in the pursuit of excellence will help the NAS and 

Ukraine continue to flourish. I also look forward to establishing a partnership 

between KAIST and the NAS for future collaboration in many fields of science 

and technology in the years ahead. 

 

May you continue to provide excellence in research of sciences for another 

century. 

 

All the best wishes, 

 

 
 

 

Sung-Chul Shin, Ph.D. 

President of KAIST 


